BRODERLOGE NR. 11 CoOLUMBUS [.O.0O.F.

UNDER DEN UAFHZANGIGE STORLOGE FOR KONGERIGET DANMARK 1.0.0.F.
BREDGADE 28, 1260 KGBENHAVN K

Copenhagen, february 28rd, 2022

Dear Brother Noble Grand

Lodge 11 Columbus is very proud to be hosting the international meeting in Copenhagen,
september 9 - 11, 2022.

The maximum amount of participents will be 180.

We have already pre-booked rooms on two hotels situated in walking distance from the Odd Fellow
Mansion.

For estimated price, see page 2.

The travel to and from Copenhagen is not included in the prices.

Deadline for Booking and payment: May 31st, 2022.

Information is attched below in this document.

Due to new installations last year, we kindly request that we get the new Noble grand’s name and
email-adress.

It is important that each lodge send all the registration cards to this e-mail.

omll@columbus.oddfellow.dk

Till then, take care.

Yours Sincerely
Friendship, Love & Truth
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Bjern Hgimann Mats Gormsen
Noble Grand Secretary

International Odd Fellow
CopenhageM8etibgnber 09 - 11
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